
From: Murphy, Heather
To: "LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU" (LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU)
Subject: Weekly Update #48: THANK YOU
Date: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 1:02:22 PM

There is no Weekly Update to share this week; however, we’d like to take this opportunity to thank
each and every one of you for a smooth transition into the fall semester. You all kept things running,
found new solutions, and took care of our users. You remained agile and resilient.
 
We are proud to work alongside such a dedicated group of people.
 
 
HEATHER MURPHY
Chief Communications Officer
 
University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign

University Library
435 Library | 1408 W. Gregory Drive | M/C 522
Urbana, IL 61801
217.333.3758 | hmurphy@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu
 
CHRIS PROM (he/his)
Associate Dean for Digital Strategies
 
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 

University Library
246G Main Library
1408 W Gregory Dr
Urbana, IL 61801
217 244 2052 | prom@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu/geninfo/digitalstrategies/
 
For scheduling help, please copy Wendy Wolter (wwolter@illlnois.edu)
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